
From: PND6DS@aol.com  
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 1:04 PM 
To: bob@cfth.us  
Cc: md72446@aol.com  
Subject: San Jose Learning Center Golf Tournament 
 
Dear Bob,  
  
We want to thank you and your representatives for supporting us at the December Golf Outing for 
the SJ Learning Center.  The Ladies that ran the promotion on the par 3 hole and the putting 
contest were very professional and friendly.  Many of our golfers commented on how much fun it 
was to participate in the promotions.  The prizes that you awarded added significant value to the 
event.  I am very pleased that you contacted us about your services.  We will never conduct 
another event without asking you to support us.  We will encourage everyone we know who is 
involved in golf tournaments to include your services in their events.   
  
We look forward to working with you this year.  
  
Best Regards,  
  
Pam and Matt Doyle 
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